
Welcome 

to the  

Bunny Bulletin 
  

 

The Bunny Bulletin is the Bunny Village monthly magazine.  It was founded in September 1998 and is 

distributed free of charge to every household and business in the Parish of Bunny. 

 

 It is produced by a team of volunteers and is funded by Bunny Parish Council and advertising. 

 

 The Editorial Committee is conscious that the population of Bunny is constantly changing and  is 

aware that the sense of community that many of us value is in danger of being lost.  By promoting vil-

lage activities and events, raising issues that affect the life of the village, giving a voice to Bunny resi-

dents and supporting local businesses and trades-people, we hope to foster a sense of belonging in  

those who live in our village.  

     Bunny Bulletin Committee 
  

Editor:     Kate Hunt 

Treasurer: & Diary Editor:   Heather Paul  

Advertising Editor:    John Armstrong 

Invoicing and Minutes : Chris Brown  

  

Subscribing to the Bunny Bulletin 

If you are not a Bunny resident but would like to 

receive a copy then you may like to take out an 

annual subscription. 

 

Perhaps you would like to arrange a sub-

scription for a friend or relative with Bunny 

connections? 

 

 The Subscription is currently £6 per annum 

plus postage and packing. 

 

Initial inquiries should be made by letter, includ-

ing a stamped addressed envelope, to Mrs. 

Heather Paul, 148, Loughborough Road, Bunny, 

Nottingham, NG11 6QS. 

  

  

  

Writing to or Advertising in the Bulletin 

Copy to:    

editor@bunny152.plus.com  
 

 Advertising enquiries to:  

invictus-maneo@hotmail.com    
 

We reserve the right to refuse copy or advertising 

material and to edit material as considered appro-

priate.                    

 

Each Month our Web Page will give you a Taste of the Content 

of the Bunny Bulletin by including the Editorial 

and Information on the Village Events for the Month. 



 

EDITORIAL 

 

May 2010 

 

“April sighed and stepped aside, 

When along came pretty little May” 

 

Well, hear we are with some very pleasant April 

weather to look back on and, hopefully, my fa-

vourite month of  May will not be “full of promises”, but will she actually 

come up with some good weather for the winter-weary especially those of 

us who want to get out and about to the various events mentioned in the 

Bulletin this month?  Have your diary handy to make a note of what is go-

ing on and where.  

 

Not so many photos this month as the football tournament at school and 

the church coffee morning and cake sale came too late in the month for 

them to be included in this edition.  Suffice to say, these events compli-

mented each other really well and provided much enjoyment for every-

one, although there are some really scary players in the women’s football 

teams (Bunny Mummies and Bunny School Staff)! Despite this, their 

match provided far more supporters than Mansfield Town can manage 

and a lot more vocal encouragement! 

 

Two rounds of “Come Eat With Me” have now been completed and round 

three is about to get underway (see pages 20 and 21 for more).  Five peo-

ple have been funded for the “Talents” initiative and are poised to start 

sowing, baking, stitching and snapping  (see page 33 for ideas of what 

you could do).  The closing date for the Hundred Years Quiz is April 30th 

so get your entry finished and in if you want a chance of winning the 

prize. 

 

Don’t miss the notices for the Annual Parish Meeting (and your chance to 

discuss village affairs with the Parish Council), and for the WI AGM - there 

is an extended article about the WI on page 41 (please note that the for-

mer is being held at 7.00 p.m.in the Church as the Aerobics class is in 

the Village Hall, and that the WI meeting is at 7.30 p.m. in the Bradmore 

Community Hall.) 

 

So, until “June is bustin’ out all over”, enjoy May and no prizes for iden-

tifying the source of the quotations!  

Kate 

          editor@bunny152.plus.com 

  

  



Village Events May 2010 

 
BUNNY & BRADMORE  

WOMEN’S INSTITUTE 

 

ANNUAL GENERAL 

MEETING 

 

MONDAY MAY 17TH 

 

BRADMORE COMMUNITY HALL 

 

7.30P.M. 

 

The agenda includes the consid-

eration of Resolutions for the Na-

tional Conference 

 

Visitors and new members 

welcome. 

 

NOTTINGHAMSHIRE 

WILDLIFE TRUST 

 

Bunny Wood Open Day 
  

Sun 9
th

 May - 10.30 till 4. 
  

The traditional Bluebell Wood 

experience with a labelled 

woodland plant trail and nature 

trail.  

 

Enjoy guided walks in this  piece 

of ancient woodland on our 

doorstep. 

 

The entrance is on the A60, 

about half a mile south of Bunny 

village, on the left hand side of 

the road. 

      

BUNNY PARISH COUNCIL                                       
 

ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 
 
 

WHEN ? 
 

7pm Thursday 13
th

 May 2010 

 
WHERE?   

 

St Mary’s Church 
 

 
WHAT?   

 

Your chance to hear a report on Parish Council ac-
tivities, raise issues and ask Councillors questions. 

 
There will also be a guest speaker 

from the Greening Campaign 
 

 

The Annual meeting will be followed by the regular monthly Parish Council meeting. 



 

FUND-RAISING FOR THE ALZHEIMERS SOCIETY 

 

Karen Cragg is about to start on some serious fund-raising to finance a 

sponsored trek in Vietnam for the Alzheimers Society. 

She is embarking on a number of projects, can you help?  
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Bunny Church 
will be open to visitors on  

Saturday 29th May  
from 10.30 a.m. — 12 30 p.m. 

 

As well as the usual “attractions” of the building, the 
bookstall, the coffee and conversation, we hope to 
have a plant stall this month (it depends on the con-
tributions provided by Bulletin readers!).  See page 37. 
 

There will be an opportunity to enrol on the “Talents” 
fundraising initiative .  (See page 33). 

 

See you there! 

 

CAR BOOT SALES 
 
 If any Bunny Bulletin readers 
have unwanted items that I 
could sell at car boot sales over 

the next few months I would be 
grateful. 
 
I can collect (please ring 
07930112002 or you can drop 
them  off at 62 Loughborough 
Road, Bunny. 
 

Karen 

BARN DANCE 
 

Live Band and Caller  
Fish and Chip Supper  

 

Rushcliffe Arena 
Rugby Road, West Bridgford 

 
Friday 4th June 

7p.m. till 10.30p.m. 
  

 Tickets: £15 adults £5 children 
Ring 07930 112002 to book 

your place - donations of raffle 
prizes most welcome. 

CALLING ALL GARDENERS! 
Have you raised more plants than you can use? 

Do you need a home for plants that you have divided? 
Would you like to donate them to the Church Fabric Fund? 


